
 

 
City of Overland Park, Kansas 

Notice Inviting Responses to Request for Qualifications – Electric Vehicle Master 
Plan 

 
The City of Overland Park, Kansas is seeking to receive proposals (“Proposal”) for an 
Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Master Plan (“EV Master Plan”). See the following link for 
more information http://www.opkansas.org/doing-business/bids-and-proposals/.   
 
Responses are due no later than 5:00 P.M. CDT on October 24, 2022.  All inquiries 
concerning this Request For Qualifications are to be directed to the following person:   
 
 
 

Chelsee Newkirk  
Assistant to the City Manager  
City of Overland Park, Kansas 
8500 Santa Fe Drive 
Overland Park, KS  66212 
Email: chelsee.newkirk@opkansas.org 

 
 
Mailing Address For Responses 
 
Responses shall be mailed or delivered to the following address: 
 

City of Overland Park 
Attn: Chelsee Newkirk  
Assistant to the City Manager   
8500 Santa Fe Drive 
Overland Park, KS  66212 

 

http://www.opkansas.org/doing-business/bids-and-proposals/

